
I'm an electricity consumer. I don't want bills to go up. I want the regulator to protect me from any 
unnecessary or premature bill increases. Don't approve HumeLink. 
 
I expect the AER to enforce the letter of the law consistently and always take care to protect 
consumer interests, being the cost of electricity supply, ahead of corporate greed or political 
interests. 
 
Blatantly favouring TransGrid by selective enforcement of the rules will not be tolerated, and we 
expect better. 
 
"The duty of the AER is to ensure that the Rules have been complied with both in the spirit and in 
the letter of the law." - James Glissan AM ESM KC 
 
Transgrid should re-submit the Contingent Project Application, because they weren't eligible to 
submit the one that AER is currently assessing. 
 
James Steward. 
 


